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Dear Andrew.

Re the above application.

I am a resident of Chesterton with a house fronting onto the A4095 opposite the Chesterton Hotel. 
As I understand it the plan would divert the heavy goods traffic from the Middle Stoney cross road 
around three sides of a rectangle through Chesterton. I believe the concern is the turn at the cross 
roads. This seems to me to be diverting a problem which is traffic light controlled to a more 
dangerous and in practical route. There is an excellent give way just outside our property that slows 
traffic but with an increase in standing traffic. This plan will increase emission and noise pollution in 
a residential area. Has the emission consequences on health been quantified and assessed?

Most critically, the A 4095 turn into Chesterton is blind and difficult even for cars. Vehicles regularly 
cross the centre line (if there was one painted!) to navigate this. Lorries in particular. At the apex of 
the corner is an entering road with limited visibility their left.

We have just had a new estate at that junction with an increased traffic flow. Relocation of the 
playing fields again will increase traffic flow at the apex of the corner. Furthermore the Great Wolf 
planning application has been appealed and hence this major impact on traffic has not been put to 
bed yet.

The existing road to Bicester has been recently upgraded at the junction to Vendee Drive. This road 
from Middleton Stoney is wide with minimal commercial and few residential properties.

So in summary

I am concerned that the plan will just move a traffic light controlled problem to a dangerous and 
uncontrolled corner along with the above issues.

Regards

Doctor Chris darby
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action.. 
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